
 

SUPPORTED BY SADDLEWORTH ROTARY 

Thursday 5th December 2019 

Here at the at the crossroads 6.00 pm 

SWITCH ON 6.10pm 
with 

Delicious mulled wine and mince pies at the Parish Hall  
(This year we will not have wine etc. at the tree only in the Parish Hall as last year 

everything got blown away!!) 

………And with the Lydgate Larks! 

 Father Christmas may also be stopping by! 
Please contact Jennifer Greenwood by phone 01457877935 or at lovelydgate@btinternet.com 

ALL WELCOME …SEE YOU THERE! 

THE CROSSROADS IS A BUSY JUNCTION. ALL CHILDREN MUST BE 

ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT PLEASE. 


